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MuIl‘ Donnai EMNRD

From: Williams, Chris, EMNRD Sent: Thu 1/17/2008 11:35 AM
To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD

Cc:

Subject: FW: Fasken Oil and Ranch, Ltd. Well List

Attachments:

- | guess we need to cancel these permits.

From: Jimmy Carlile [mailto:jimmyc@fori.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2008 10:50 AM
To: Williams, Chris, EMNRD

Subject: Fasken Qil and Ranch, Ltd. Well List

<

Please delete the following 2 wells from our well list. These two wells are in the potash area with permits filed,
but the BLM did not approve them. No surface disturbance occurred. Please call if you have any questions.
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